
   

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Saint Lawrence-Saint Philip  

Catholic Church 
 

Rev. Thomas Trocchio - Pastor          

  Deacon Paul McCoy - Deacon Assistant 

 

Sunday, September 1, 2024 

Twenty-Second Sunday In Ordinary Time 

 

“These people honor me with their lips, 
    but their hearts are far from me. 

They worship me in vain; 
    their teachings are merely human rules.” 

~Mark 7: 6-7 



  

September 1, 2024  -  Twenty-Second Sunday In Ordinary Time 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

    
          
 
 

 

 

Monday, September 2, 2024 

Weekday 

*No Mass* 

 

Tuesday, September 3, 2024  

Saint Gregory the Great, Pope and Doctor Of The Church 

8:00 AM  - John Hosey 

In Honor Of His Birthday 

( Pat Thompson ) 

  

Wednesday, September 4, 2024 

Weekday 

8:00 AM - Max Stephen 

For Health & Well-Being 

( Ray & Terry Garries ) 

 

Thursday, September 5, 2024 

Weekday 

12:00 PM  - Tom & Pat Thompson 

In Memory & Honor Of Their Wedding Anniversary 

( Pat Thompson ) 

 

Friday, September 6, 2024 - First Friday 

Weekday 

4:00 PM - 5:00 PM - Adoration  
5:15 PM   Ron Golden 

( Jim & Norella Consedine ) 

 

Saturday, September 7, 2024 

Weekday 

Sunday Vigil Mass 

*At St. Lawrence* 

5:00 PM   For The Living & Deceased Members  

Of  St. Lawrence And St. Philip Church 

 

Sunday, September 8, 2024 

Twenty-Third Sunday In Ordinary Time 

*At St. Philip* 
8:00 AM  Robert Erdman 

( Steve Erdman )  

 

*At St. Lawrence* 

10:00 AM  -  John & Nancy Borland 

In Honor Of Their 50th Wedding Anniversary 

( John & Nancy ) 
 

Mass Intentions 

For The Week 

*Contact Information* 

Rev. Thomas Trocchio  
Phone - 814-756-3623     

 
 

Deacon Paul McCoy  
Email - pwmccoy@aol.com 

 
 

Parish Office 
Lori Adamson 

Phone - 814-756-3623    Fax - 814-756-5918 
Mailing Address 

St. Lawrence-St. Philip Church 
180 East State Street 

Albion, Pa  16401 
Email - stlawrencealbion@gmail.com   

Office Hours  
8:00 am till 1:00 pm  

Monday thru Thursday  
 
 

Faith Formation Leader 
Faith Formation Leader - NEEDED 

814-756-4840 - Office 
Email - stlawrencelife180@gmail.com 

 
 

Parish Maintenance 
Jim Mitchell 

 
 

Parish Center/Rental Information 
Renae Mihalak 

814-756-4840 -- Please Leave a Message. 
 
 

St. James Cemetery 
Manager - Greg Petrus 

 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

*Mass Schedule* 
 

Weekend Masses 
 

Saturday @ 5:00 pm at St. Lawrence 
Sunday @ 8:00 am at St. Philip 

Sunday @ 10:00 am at St. Lawrence   
Weekday Masses 

 
 All at St. Lawrence    

Tuesday & Wednesday - 8:00am  
Thursday & Friday - 12:00pm 

No Mass on Monday 

Holy Hour   
Tuesday - 6:00pm 

St. Lawrence Church  
 

   First Friday  
 

Adoration 4:00 pm to 5:00 pm  
Mass - 5:15 pm at St. Lawrence 

 

Reconciliation  
Tuesdays During Holy Hour  at St. Lawrence 

6:15 pm to 6:45 pm    
Saturday - 4:15pm to 4:45pm at St. Lawrence 

Sunday - 7:30am at St. Philip 



  

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Back to School 

 

It seems that Memorial Day and the 4th of July were just a few weeks ago, and summer offered weeks of vacation 

for most students. However, all things come to a close, and the last weeks of August are most likely back-to-

school for most K-12 students, teachers, and administrators. Most college students are already back in class. The 

St. Mark Seminary of the Erie Diocese also started classes last week at Gannon.  

 

No matter what grade level a student is starting, whether the first year of pre-school or the last year of college, 

there are new beginnings, adventures, excitement, anticipations, and challenges. Then, hopefully, there is the  

realization that learning is a lifelong endeavor. We are never too young or old to learn. Lifelong learning should 

also be how we approach our Catholic faith. There are so many wonderful mysteries that we need a lifetime to 

discover and contemplate.  

 

Here is a prayer from the book Catholic Household Blessings and Prayers (published by the United States  

Conference of Catholic Bishops) 

 

Prayer to Begin the School Year 

 

Blessed are you, Lord God, 

Creator of body and mind and heart;  

you have sent the Spirit of wisdom and knowledge  

to guide your people in all their ways. 

 

At the beginning of this new school year we implore your mercy: 

bless the students, teachers, and staff, 

that together we may grow in faith, hope, and love 

as we learn from you and each other  

how to follow your Son Jesus.  

 

Expand the horizons of our minds, 

that we may grow in wisdom,  

understanding, and knowledge; 

deepen our commitment to seek the truth of your ways; and enliven our faith to reach out to those in need. 

 

Glory and praise to you, Lord God, 

in the Church and in Christ Jesus forever and ever.  

 

Amen 

 

Deacon Paul 

September 1, 2024 



  

Sick Calls 
 

Visits are made per 
parishioner request. Please 

notify the office  
of any hospitalizations, 

injuries, or illnesses.   
Homebound visits and  

communion are at  

Sacrament of Matrimony 
 

Parishioners are requested  
to contact the pastor  
at least six months  

in advance to begin preparation. 
 Participation is required in   

Pre-Cana or  
Engagement Encounter. 

Sponsor Certificates  
 

Letters of recommendation 
issued only to confirmed 

parishioners  
(age 16+) in good standing, 

 who attend Mass regularly and  
support the parish with time, 

treasure or talent. 

Sacrament of Baptism 
 

By appointment.   
Please call the Parish Office 

 for more information.   
Pre-Baptismal instruction  

is required.   
 

 

 

 

                  
  St. Lawrence-St. Philip Church 
 
                  Membership Form 
 
    Name      _____________________________________________ 
  
    Address  _____________________________________________ 
 
    Phone     ________________ E-Mail ______________________ 

  Contact: Tammy Maskrey 

 
 

Ladies of the Rosary  

Meetings  

First Thursday of the 

month at 6:30PM 

All Ladies of the parish are welcome! 

JOIN THE  
KNIGHTS OF 
COLUMBUS 
COUNCIL #3979 

A CATHOLIC  
FAMILY FRATERNAL  

SERVICE ORGANIZATION 

            CALL: JOHN SHADE - 756-4512 

St. Lawrence/St. Philp 
Faith Formation 

  
Sundays 11:00am-12:30pm 

K through 11 
To register contact:  
the Parish Office at 

814-756-3623 
 
 

Ministries  
Serve the Lord and serve the 

Parish as an: 
 

 Altar Server  
students grade 4 and up  

Lector  
post confirmation Adults 

  
Greeter  

high school students and up 
 
 

Contact Parish Office for 
more information 

756-3623 

Please Check One 
   

  
  New   

 
  Address Change 

   
  Moving out of Parish 

 

 

Cursillo 

“Making a friend, being a friend,  

and  

introducing that friend to Christ.” 

Parish Coordinators:  

Needed 

Your CHOIR Needs YOUR Voice  
   * to lead the singing of the Assembly  
    * to embellish the music of the liturgy  
    * to become a future cantor   
 Consider becoming a member TODAY! 

 
 

   
 

“Those who sing pray twice!”  

 

Springfield Monument Company     
Cemetery Memorial  

Specialists  
 
Jim & Rosa Youschak                    
Owner / Memorial Designer 
 
PO Box 247                                                          
11885 Main Street                                                  
East Springfield  PA  16411  
  
1-800-729-3516                                                     
Local: 922-3596 
www.springfieldmonument.com     

 

 

Irene Petruska 
12450 Rt. 98 

 Edinboro, Pa.  16412 
(814)384-3176 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Saturday, Aug  31 - 5:00 pm - Patricia Thompson 

Sunday, Sept 1  - 10:00 am - Criss Rotko 

 

Saturday, Sept 7 - 5:00 pm - Marge Mayer 

Sunday, Sept 8- 10:00 am - Carl Pry 

 

Saturday, Sept 14- 5:00 pm - Patricia Thompson 

Sunday, Sept 15- 10:00 am - Criss Rotko 

 

Saturday, Sept 21 - 5:00 pm - Marge Mayer 

Sunday, Sept 22 - 10:00 am - Carl Pry 

 

~*Thank You*~ 

 
Please Keep The Following  

People In Your Prayers 
 

               -Judy Diehl-  
-Jim Bernoski- 

-Marilyn Madden- 
-Tom Lascek- 
-Jon Reibel- 

-Mike Sawin-  
-Andrew Segal- 

-Bill Pavolko- 
-Judy Graham- 
-Max Stephen- 
-Phyllis Tobin- 

-Bob Pacansky- 
-Anthony- 

-Darlene Skadhauge- 
-Kathy (Hudacky) Oswald- 

-Chelsey Belden- 
-Lorrie Kalicky- 
-Bishop Persico- 
-Eddie LaCastro- 

-The Family of Ron Golden- 
-Sharon Griffies- 

-Teofilo Gomez (Mr. Serrano)- 
-Intentions In Our Prayer Box- 

-Our Homebound Parishioners-  

 
To Add A Prayer Request To Our 

List, Please Contact        
Norma Jafko at 756-3889. 

Parish Information  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday, September 6th  
Adoration of The Most Blessed Sacrament   

4:00 – 5:00 PM   
First Friday Mass    

5:15 PM  
 

 
The Rosary of the Most Blessed Virgin Mary,  

is prayed every Saturday at St. Lawrence Church,  
beginning at 4:30, just before the 5:00 Mass. 

 
~Mary invites all her children to pray her Rosary~ 

 
There Will Be No Bingo 

On Monday, September 2nd 
 

Games Will Resume 
Monday, September 9th 

 
Have A Fun & Safe 

Labor Day 
 
 
 

The Parish Office will be closed on Monday, 
September 2nd in observance of Labor Day. 
 

~Thank You. 



  

~The 2024 Catholic Services Appeal~  
Our Diocesan Assessment - $28,881.00 

Amount Paid To Date - $16,638.41 
 
 

    Current Registered Households - 148 
Household Pledges To Date - 45 

Amount Pledged - $18,068.41  

  
This Week At  

St. Lawrence-St. Philip Church  
          
 
Monday, September 2 
 
 
Tuesday, September 3 
 
 
 
Wednesday, September 4 
 
 

Thursday, September 5              
 

Parish Information  

*AA Meeting - 8 pm  
  St. Lawrence Parish Center 
 
*Holy Hour - 6 pm - 7pm 
  Confessions 6:15 - 6:45 
  St. Lawrence Church 
 
*AA Meeting - 8 pm  
  St. Lawrence Parish Center  
 
*Ladies of the Rosary - 6:30  
  St. Lawrence Church 

~ Meeting ~ 
  

St. Lawrence Ladies of the Rosary, 
 will hold their next meeting  
on Thursday, September 5th  

at St. Lawrence Church. 
The Rosary will begin at 6:30 

  and a meeting will follow. 
 

                    All Are Welcome  
                         To Attend. 

Financial  Information 

 
 

Sacrificial Giving  
For The Weekend Of  August 24 & 25 

 

Envelopes - $ 1,896.00 
Loose - $ 252.00 

 

Weekly Budget Goal 
$ 3,750.00  

Please be aware of a scam which has been  
reported.  A parishioner received a text saying 
it was Fr. Tom, requesting she help him out by  
purchasing gift cards for him in the amount of 
$200.00 each. 
Please know that this is a scam, and Fr. Tom or 
any staff member, will never send this type of 
request, from a text, email or phone call. If in 
doubt, please call the parish office to verify. 
 

Thank You & Stay Cyber Safe! 



  



  


